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Please patronize our newsletter advertisers and thank them for their support! 
  

HALLO ALLE/HELLO EVERYBODY  

MAENNERCHOR BUILDING  

IMPROVEMENT 2017 
Mike Lohrman said he wanted new metal on the roof over the bar area a few months ago.  
Clair Schell, Rogers Shay, Fred Swarner, Jim Wagner, Ted Handel, John Copenhefer 
and Walt Hinger took that statement and ran with it and the Building Improvement Commit-
tee was born.  The result is breathtaking and is the best looking facility in Licking County.  
Funds are still needed!  While the goal is in sight, there is more that needs to be done.  If you 
are able, please donate!  Thank you! 

ANOTHER WORD 
By Rogers Shay 

We encourage all members to come and see our new beautiful pavilion . Much work has been 
done and still more final touches are to be completed. 
We are very proud and thankful for our memberships' contributions , 40% of our members 
have pledged or given to this pavilion. 
If you've not yet donated, please reconsider. You may have thought the project was completed 
and your contribution is no longer necessary - but it still is! 
Landscaping, lighting, fans, music speakers, final painting, and more picnic tables are 
planned. 

Many, many thanks again to all! I am confident you'll be proud of our new look and please 
come down to our Maennerchor Park with your family and friends to enjoy this special place. 
You can send your donations to: 
Newark Maennerchor 
Maennerchor Building Fund 
Post Office Box 264 
Newark, OH   43058-0264 

SINGERS 

Are preparing for the UGSS Oktoberfest Concert October 1 at Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
church in Grove City.  The concert is at 4:00 p.m. and is open to the public.  Come to support 
your singers! 

SPAGHETTI DINNER 
The September spaghetti dinner saw 206 adults and 6 children (3 free dinners were given for 
help with the Ox Roast).  Income was $1672.  Expenses were $764.28, including sales tax.  
Frank Jackson presented a check to the club for $1,029 ($907.72 profit plus sales tax of 
$121.28). 

 

ENTERTAINMENT 
By Deb Jackson 

Ein Prosit!  to President Mike Lohrman and our Trustees!  Committees are now being 
formed to come up with exciting and hopefully well-attended entertainment events at the club 
AND a rental committee to help keep us going with the fabulous rentals.  It is too much for 
one person for both of those committees and I for one am thankful that more members of the 
club will be stepping up !  Now, more members of the club need to step up and attend events! 
200 CLUB 

Dinner is November 10.  You must be paid in full to enjoy the free steak dinner and entry into 
the drawings for MONEY!  Extra tickets may be purchased for $25, but that ticket does not 
entitle you to a free dinner.  See Frank Jackson. 
OX-ROAST 

The big news is that the 65th Annual Ox Roast was a huge success!  Whether it be from the 
amazing weather—or the fabulous new pavilion, we experienced record crowds and they 
stayed! Congratulations to the committee and volunteers!  Here’s the break-down:  Income 
was $10,526.  Expenses were $4,954.65.  Net profit was $5,571.35.  Then, a deposit from 
2016 Oktoberfest was missed and not entered in the checkbook, accounting for a difference of 
$1,014.45.  A check was presented to the club for $6,600.  $1,007.57 remains in the Ox Roast/
Oktoberfest account.  Special thanks to Bill and Ann Dougherty for taking care of the Ox 
Roast raffle tickets again this year!  Ein Prosit!  Thanks to the Newark Catholic High School 
ladies for helping us with parking again, the 4H guys and gals for helping with kitchen clean-
up, Skip Salome for the use of the golf cart, Ray Green of Green’s Radiator for the use of the 
amazing Bose sound system. 

BENEVOLENCE 

We were thrilled that Betty Meyer joined us for the September spaghetti dinner!  Dick Saylor 
is recovering from back surgery.  Cards to 110 Stonington Place, Newark, OH   43055. Ed 
Moats has suffered a set-back with a bout of pneumonia and was in intensive care.  We con-
tinue to keep us in our thoughts and prayers. Cards to 1063 Stewart Street, Newark, OH   
43055  We pray for Jim Hopewell as he undergoes a hip replacement.  Cards to 675 Granville 
Road, Newark, OH   43055. 

LADIES SECTION 
By Jenniffer Evans 

October 3:  Regular Meeting, 6:30 p.m., Club House – It will be game night, but we’re going 
to have bingo for those interested.  If you have cards or games you enjoy, feel free to bring 
them.  All attendees, please bring a snack to share. 
November 7:  Regular Meeting, 6:30 p.m., Club House, Hosts: Linda Mai/Jo Koch - Please 
bring hats/mittens/underclothes/sweatpants for “Betty’s Kids” (school children), sizes 4 – 8.  
The Ladies Section would love to see more of its members attend our events.  Not a mem-
ber?  Let us know and we’ll sign you up for the bargain membership cost of $5.00.  Call 740-
281-3018 (Jen) or inquire at the dessert table on Spaghetti Night.    
ELECTION NIGHT AND FREE FISH DINNER 
By Jim Hopewell, Trustee 
As many of you know, I have been providing a free “Lake Erie Perch Dinner” for our Novem-
ber Business Meeting for several years. I have been doing this in hopes to get more people to 
attend this meeting and be part of choosing our clubs leadership for the next year. This year’s 
dinner was in jeopardy due to my schedule, weather, and several factors that prevented me 
from fishing. 

However, thanks to two days of great fishing and donations from Jim Wagner and Bob (my 
other fishing buddy) I have enough perch to put on this dinner again this year. It may not be 
an “All you can eat” dinner, but due to the size of perch this year I think it will be all you 
CAN eat. 

I look forward to seeing many of you at the November Business Meeting. 



Jack’s Septic, LLC 
 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH   43055 

         

 740.366.3255     

800.395.5784 

 Fax: 740.366.5728 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

51 North Third Street 

North Third Tower 

Newark, OH   43055 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

HendersonVanatta.com 

 

ALL YOU CAN EAT SPAGHETTI DINNER 

OCTOBER  4, 2017 
 5:00 ~ 7:00 P.M. 

~ADULTS $8 ~ CHILDREN 12 &  

UNDER $4  

 

740-345-9864 

2 Singers’ Rehearsal 

3     Ladies Section 

4     SPAGHETTI DINNER 

9     Singers’ Rehearsal 

10   Trustee Meeting 

11 Executive Board 7 pm 

11   Business Meeting 7:30 pm 

16 Singers’ Rehearsal 

18   WALT HINGER’S  

 NOODLE DINNER 

25   Life Members’ Meeting 

25 Social Meeting 

28 HALLOWEEN PARTY 

30  Singers’ Rehearsal 

WINNERS 
OX ROAST 

Dues paid for 2018:  Marilyn Krebs, Jerry Swank, Bill 

Trumbull, Frank Jackson 

Seller of the most tickets:  Rogers Shay 

Seller of the winning ticket:  Clair Schell 

200 CLUB SEPT. BUSINESS MEETING 

Jo Koch, Lee Sheffler, Richard Wright, Hank Speaks 

ACE OF SPADES   

Deb Jackson—no ace—pot is growing! 

 


